

22nd November 2022

Dear Families,

Ordering of packed lunches for Monday 5th December

As mentioned in yesterday's school newsletter, due to the start of the school building works and moving out of the current kitchen in to the temporary kitchen, we are only able to provide packed lunches on Monday 5th December. If you would like to order a packed lunch for your child, please ensure that you complete the slip below and return it to the school office no later than Monday 28th November. After this date, no more lunches will be able to be ordered and you will need to provide a packed lunch for your child.

The lunch will be a cold lunch served in paper bag. The bag will contain a sandwich, piece of cake, piece of fruit and a bottle of water. All children will be eating in their classes on this day as part of supporting the move of all the furniture. The choice of sandwich is ham, cheese or tuna. **Please circle your child's sandwich choice below.**

If you are in receipt of free school meals there will be no payment required. If you normally pay for school meals then please pay for this packed lunch meal in the same way.

Kind regards,			
Natasha Outhw	raite		
Headteacher			
Ordering of pac	cked lunches for Monday 5 th	<u>December</u>	
require the sch	nool to provide a packed lund	ch for my child	
in	class.		

I would like to order the following packed lunch for my child: Cheese / Ham / Tuna (please circle)

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Head Teacher: Natasha Outhwaite
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk







